
Simsbury Recycling Committee Meeting 
Town Hall Offices— Room 103 

January 24, 2019 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 
Present: Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Carol Miller, Sue Ray and Mary Turner. 
 
Public Audience: None 
 
Carol Miller made a motion to approve the minutes of Nov.19, 2018, seconded by Sue 
Ray. Motion was approved by all. 
 
Recycling news: A brief discussion was had regarding FOLD PAK,  this to replace the 
use of styrofoam. This item has been brought to the attention of several businesses in 
the area. 
 
Refill Project: Mary Turner, on March 11, 2019, will make a power point presentation 
regarding the Refill Program to the Board of Selectmen. The fill stations will be located 
at various points along the Farmington Recreation Trail, sports fields and some 
businesses. Joe Daly made a motion that the presentation be made and Sue Ray 
seconded the motion. All agreed and the motion was carried. 
 
Tom Roy indicated that there is a grant for such a project and should be persued. Carol 
Miller made a motion to pursue this endeavor, seconded by Sue Ray. All agreed and 
the motion carried. 
 
New Business: None 
 
Carol Miller, at 7:25pm, made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Sue Ray. 
All agreed and the motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Rosemary Fusco 
 


